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To Whom It May Concern:
 
Please find attached a submission to the NPS HPL from the Horowhenua New Zealand Trust.
 
Regards
Shanon
 

Shanon Grainger
Chief Executive
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A Level 1, The CS Law Building, 28 Queen Street, Levin 5540
P PO Box 403, Levin 5540, New Zealand
 
A Horowhenua New Zealand Trust subsidiary operating company.
Visit the Trust’s website at www.hnzt.org
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